Manis, Dina

I
From: Anandi Jimenez <anandijjim@gmail.com> -
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 4:47 PM
To: City Council Public Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Item 12.4
Hello,

As the community already believes that the police department is overfunded, we would prefer a reallocation of police
funds instead of placing additional funds into the department.

Thank you.

AnandiJimenez



